Commercial Arbitration training - only 16 places available View this email in your browser

A-Z training on
Commercial Arbitration (ABAS)

17th -215t of October (Brussels)

After previous very successful editions and at the request of several ADR practitioners, we are

happy to announce that AlIA will organize a next edition of the ABAS training.

This training is strongly recommended for legal practitioners wanting to develop a career in

commercial arbitration and for arbitration practitioners wanting to update their knowledge.

The ABAS faculty comprises the most experienced arbitrators of Belgium and the Netherlands so
as to ensure that participants obtain a complete insight in all relevant aspects of commercial
arbitration and in ongoing/recent evolutions.

Needless to say that this training offers good networking opportunities.

The next training will take place in Brussels (Avenue Louise 146), from the 17t until the 215! of

October.

For more information and registration: administration@arbitration-adr.org
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Do not to miss out!

The AIA team
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